
Announcements 

March 14-5:00 PM 

 

 

WITNESS TALK:  

• Bread for the World 
 
 
LECTOR ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

• We have some more English Lenten devotional booklets and they will 
be available at the Information Desk after Mass today. There is still time 
to start a new practice of prayer and reflection during Lent, if you haven't 
begun one already.  

• The Corpus Christi Book sale that was slated for this past Saturday will 
be postponed until Saturday, April 25th.  

PRIEST ANNOUNCEMENT: 

• Please take home a bulletin today. There is a letter from the Bishop on 
an upcoming collection for Catholic Relief Services as well as 
information on this year’s Auction with A Twist and The Diocese wide 
“The Light Is On for You” yearly special Reconciliation opportunity on 
Thursday, March 26th here at St. Francis. 

 

  



Announcements 

March 15—8:30 AM 

 

 

WITNESS TALK:  

• Bread for the World 
 
 
LECTOR ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

• We have some more English Lenten devotional booklets and they will 
be available at the Information Desk after Mass today. There is still time 
to start a new practice of prayer and reflection during Lent, if you haven't 
begun one already.  

• The Corpus Christi Book sale that was slated for this past Saturday will 
be postponed until Saturday, April 25th.  

 

 

PRIEST ANNOUNCEMENT: 

• Please take home a bulletin today. There is a letter from the Bishop on 
an upcoming collection for Catholic Relief Services as well as 
information on this year’s Auction with A Twist and The Diocese wide 
“The Light Is On for You” yearly special Reconciliation opportunity on 
Thursday, March 26th here at St. Francis. 

 

 

  



Announcements 

March 15--10:30 AM 

 

 

WITNESS TALK:  

• Bread for the World 
 
 
LECTOR ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

• We have some more English Lenten devotional booklets and they will 
be available at the Information Desk after Mass today. There is still time 
to start a new practice of prayer and reflection during Lent, if you haven't 
begun one already.  

 

• The Corpus Christi Book sale that was slated for this past Saturday will 
be postponed until Saturday, April 25th.  

 

PRIEST ANNOUNCEMENT: 

• Please take home a bulletin today. There is a letter from the Bishop on 
an upcoming collection for Catholic Relief Services as well as 
information on this year’s Auction with A Twist and The Diocese wide 
“The Light Is on for You” yearly special Reconciliation opportunity on 
Thursday, March 26th here at St. Francis. 

 
 

 

 

 

  



Anuncios 
15 de marzo 

 

 

 

WITNESS TALK:  

• Pan Para el Mundo: “Bread for the World” 
 
 
 

ANUNCIO DEL LECTOR:  
 

• ¿Estas cansado de vivir la vida que llevas? ¿Te sientes triste, 
deprimido, estresado? ¡Te invitamos a experimentar una Nueva Vida! 
Este será un encuentro personal con Cristo, los días 27, 28 y 29 de 
marzo, en el sótano de la parroquia. Estaremos a la salida informando 
y registrando. ¡No te lo pierdas! ¡Dios tiene grandes sorpresas para ti! 
 

• La venta del libro de Corpus Christi programada para el sábado pasado 
se pospondrá hasta el sábado 25 de abril. 

 
 
ANUNCIO DEL SACERDOTE: 

• Por favor lleve a casa un boletín hoy. Hay una carta del Obispo sobre 
una próxima colección de servicios católicos, así como información 
sobre la subasta con un giro de este año, y el jueves 26 de marzo, 
aquí en St. Francis, la oportunidad de reconciliación especial de la 
Diócesis "La luz está encendida para ti". 

 
 

 


